
Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection 

 
   InterOffice Memorandum     

 
DATE: October 9, 2009 

TO: Jeff Close-OGC 

FROM: Janine Kraemer 

RE: Safety-Kleen Enforcement Case 

              
Safety-Kleen has included the requested changes in the TSD permit; therefore, this enforcement 
case will no longer be pursued by the Department.  The Central District considers this case 
closed. 
 
  


